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CTS CASUAL MEMBERS 
 
DECLARING A PROPERTY (UNION ELECTION PURPOSES ONLY) 
 
In the past, for the elections, we have asked CTS Casual Members to vote at the last 
property you worked from. After many discussions and suggestions, we have come up 
with what we hope is a process that will make it easier for you. 
 

As most of you work out a specific depot we are going to give you the opportunity to:  
 

DECLARE A PROPERTY  
 

For example; if you work mostly out of PCTC then chances are you know more people 
out of that particular Property. And since the CTS Sheet/Service Review Rep, or Safety 
Rep you would most likely deal with is in that Depot, you should be given a chance to 
vote for them. As well as the Property Representative you may go see the most would be 
from that Property. 
 

For the upcoming General Election, we are asking that you send in your Declaration to 
the Election Committee @ Elections@Unifor111.com no later than 0900 May 13, 2025. 
(Please no phone calls to the Union Office) 
 
Information we need from all CTS Casual Members:  
 

Name 
Employee number 
Property you are declaring 
Email  
Phone number 
 
If you choose not to declare, you will automatically default to the HTC Property. This is 
because that is the depot you technically work out of and that is where the Supervisor 
you generally deal with is located.  
  
Again, we remind you that this is for UNION ELECTION PURPOSES ONLY. 
 
Any questions please forward an email to Elections@Unifor111.com. 
 

In Solidarity, 
 
Unifor Local 111 Elections Committee 
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